
 
 
 
 
 

MEMO 
 
 To:  The UVM Faculty Senate 
 From:  Curricular Affairs Committee of the Faculty Senate, Stephen Everse, Co-Chair 
 Date:  March 14, 2022 
 Re:  Report On Items Voted on by the Curricular Affairs Committee that Do Not Require 
   Faculty Senate Approval 

 
On March 3, 2022, the Curricular Affairs Committee approved the actions recommended 
below: 
 

 
 

I. APR Subcommittee reports: 
• Exercise Science Program in the Department of Rehabilitation and Movement Science 

(CNHS) 
 

This APR subcommittee report was presented to the CAC. CAC committee members 
voted to accept the subcommittee report as acknowledgement that the APR process was 
faithfully executed for this academic program review. 

 
II. Environmental Studies Minor Move from RSNER to CAS 

 
The committee voted unanimously to support the move of the ENVS minor from RSNER 
to the Department of Geography & Geosciences (CAS), the new administrative home of 
the ENVS major, as the minor was not directly discussed in the documentation 
consolidating our offerings in the study of the environment at the undergraduate level 
that were approved by the CAC and the Faculty Senate in December 2021 and the 
Board of Trustees in February 2022. 

 
   
 
 


